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Student/Parent/Staff Newsletter September 29, 2022 

October Occurrences 

Sept. 30 No School 

Oct.   Farm Safety  K-6 

Oct. 7  No School 

Oct. 9-15  Fire prevention Week 

Oct. 10 Happy Thanksgiving 

  ESAC Casino 

Oct. 11 Picture Day 

  ESAC Casino  

Oct. 13  Hot Dog Day 

Oct. 21  PD Day No School 

Oct. 27 Hot Lunch 

Oct. 28 Book fair begins 

Oct. 31 In Class Halloween 

  parties 2pm 

Wow! Enchant School Family you have once again 

come through in a big way.  With your help we 

raised $1923.25 to send to the Terry Fox Foundation 

to continue Terry’s Marathon of Hope.  

ESAC Casino 

Once every 3 years Enchant 

School Advisory Council is asked 

to be a host at the Lethbridge 

Casino.  The funds that are 

raised from this event are used 

to benefit all of the students 

and staff at Enchant School.  A 

big thank you to everyone who 

has volunteered to work at the casino so far.  The 

dates for the casino are October 10th and 11th.  

We still need volunteers for shifts please contact 

Dany Emelson at 403-634-2481 to help out.  More 

information on page 3. 

October 

11th 

starting at 

9:00  am 
October 9-16 

Host: Mrs. Howg 

Where: Enchant School Learning Commons 

Date: October 28 - November 8, 2022 
 

“Reading a good book is like taking a journey…” 

Emma Gulliford 



Enchant School Community, 
 
We have arrived at the end of our first month of the school year. We have had a great start to the school 
year and are looking forward to working with all of you to make this the best year possible for all members 
of our school community. I have enjoyed getting to know everyone this month and have enjoyed working 
with all of the staff and students at the school immensely. 
 
 It was also nice to meet a lot of parents at our Terry Fox Run and Welcome back BBQ. It was a great 
event. I would like to thank those parents from our school council for their help in preparing and serving 
burgers at the event. We are also appreciative of those parents that helped with cleaning up as well.  A 
shout out to Mr. O'Connor and the Junior high students who set things up and made sure we all had a 
place to enjoy the burgers. We nearly doubled our Terry Fox Fundraising goal of $1000.00. Total donations 
were $1923.25! Thanks for all of your generosity going to such a great cause. 
 
We held our first School Council meeting earlier this month and a new executive was formed for this school 
year. A big thank you goes out to Catrina Howg (former chairperson) and Dana Cailliau (former secretary) 
for their service over the past school year. Our new Chairperson for the 2022/2023 school year is Sarah 
Emelson and Vice-Chair is Jenna Wiest. We are still in need of a volunteer to serve as secretary.  
 
Our School Society which does a tremendous amount of work organizing fundraising casinos are still look-
ing for volunteers to help with the casino in Lethbridge on October 10 and 11. If you are interested let us 
know and we can get you the information that you need. The funds raised contribute to field trips, Missou-
la's children's theater,  and other great things being offered at the school to all students. 
 
 
Darryl Moser 
Principal 
Enchant School 



Enchant School’s ESAC fundraiser Update!!! 

Our casino volunteer list so far: 

Dany and Joe Emelson, Darren and Sarah Emelson, Catrina and Damon Howg, Donna T, Josh W, Jeff V, Kelly Schmidt, Darryl 

Moser, Christine S, and Dana C 

I would like to thank the above families and school staff that have offered to volunteer their time with the upcoming Casino 

shifts. That being said, we still need more families to help out! Ideally if we could have 1 family representative at the casino that 

would show a great school/community group effort! You can send an aunt,  uncle or even grandparents!!  

We are aware that this is such a busy time of year for all rural families, but unfortunately we do not get to decide when we are 

given our Casino Dates. After not being able to have this huge fundraising opportunity for the last couple years, due to Covid, 

our school….including all our students will really benefit from the funds that we  receive. My hope is that we could create a 

huge group effort in filling in these shifts. Really it’s just a few hours of our time that will ultimately provide many things for our 

school and our kids for over the next 3 years. Better then selling apples and cookies every month I would say. 

These funds will cover busing for any school field trips, they also pay other field trip costs such as admission into the places the 

kids go, The Missoula Children’s theatre opportunity, Ski Trips, Swimming days, any new equipment needed for our school gym, 

all of the new Chrome Books we recently got, the library furniture….even the playground equipment outside. The list goes on 

and on as to what we can provide, and what we have provided for many years for all of the students with this fundraiser. If we 

can’t get the volunteers necessary, we are at risk of  loosing this opportunity and then in turn we would not be able to provide 

all of the things mentioned above for our students. 

Let’s work together and find a way to have more families participate and try to at least send one family member to help with 

our casino shifts. 

***Casino Dates *** 

Monday Oct 10 and Tuesday Oct 11 

Day and evening shifts needed. 

***Please get your volunteer sheets from the office, fill out ASAP and then return to the office if u have not already. **** 

Thank you, 

 

Dany Emelson 

Any questions please contact me at 403 634-2481. 



Bear Snipe Deer Beaver Wolf Heron Eel Hawk Turtle  

Nash o Logan D Alex D Gabriel F Halle G Stan G Taryn V Falon W Rowyn W 

Kallen C Daniel G Jessica H Michael H Cutler H Glinda J Aaron J Simon K Sophiia L 

Rory O Spencer R Brian T Margret T Dirk D Aaron D Avery E Vaughn E Lindsey F 

Arianna F Holden G Amanda William S Shea V Kaitlyn G Maddex H Judy K Logan M 

Isobel R Frank R Justina T Nella W McKinley W Mason E Brittany F Jonathan Benjamin F 

Annie H Esther H Susie H 3 Bennett S Amey T Isabella T Beau V Arianna C Neta D 

Andrew D Holden E Vasia F Bentley H Nick L Nick N Jackson W Korny D Matthew D 

Ivan F Pancho H Alysha J Linda L Luke M Caitlyn O Martha T Tina B Merritt C 

Lisa M Nelly G Jason H Emily T Jacob W Lena D Trudy P Elisa F Nancy H 

Jacob T Esther L David T Peter G Corny W Jayden B Jacob B Gabe J Willy T 

 Daniel D Peter F  Jake N    Susie H 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year to help promote school pride each student has been placed on a 

multi-grade team.  There are 9 teams.  Activities will be minute to win it 

games at various assemblies as well as dress up days.  Don’t forget to cheer 

for all the teams. 

Lets Go Eagles!! 



Teachers Vs Jr High Minute to Win It!! 
Winners = Pizza 

Lunch… 

 

 

JR High 

Enjoyed their Pizza  



Terry Fox Run/ 

Welcome Back BBQ 
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